
 

 

Blackduck Development Corporation 

PO Box 772    Blackduck, MN 56630 

DEDICATED TO BUILD A BETTER COMMUNITY IN WHICH TO LIVE 

OUR VISION: 
To be a regional leader in infrastructure, community, & business development. 

OUR MISSION: 
We connect people and resources, drive ideas, and investments that develop vibrant businesses and a strong community. 

OUR VALUES: 
Community – Maintain small town feel  Respect – We receptively listen and embrace others. 

Teamwork – We are mission and vision focused & set the tone by working together to strengthen our 
community. 

Action – We initiate opportunities & aim for measurable results. 
Innovation – We look for new ideas, learn from the past, and have courage & conviction to get things done. 

 

April 15, 2024 

Dear Upper Red Lake Association, 

Please accept this letter from the Blackduck Development Corporation (BDC) in support of the 
opposition of Minnesota State Legislature HF4780 & SF5080.  We are a non-for-profit organization 
incorporated to provide programs, offer services, and engage in other activities that promote and 
support this community.  The BDC is involved in a variety of activities including economic 
development, education, community organizing, and real estate development. 

In summary, we will support all local efforts to strongly oppose HF4780 & SF5080.  The BDC’s 
economical interest in the City of Blackduck and surrounding communities would be greatly affected 
if these bills were to pass the Legislature. 

Sincerely, 

Daryl Lundberg, President     

Jason Brodina, Vice President & Director 

Grant Frenzel, Treasurer & Director 

Christina Regas, Secretary  & Director 

Misty Frenzel, Director 

Kevin Erpelding, Director 

Rachael Merrill, Director 


